
Goblins Scottow Enterprise Park 2018 

Achievements: 

1st Slalom 

2nd Slalom 

Portfolio Award 

3rd Sprit Race – Rapid Rockets 

Scottow Enterprise Park Goblins 2018 Overall Winner 

 

After a challenging start to the day, a coach full of Goblins fuelled by a delicious breakfast 

(thanks to our Catering Team) and a minibus full of cars arrived at Scottow Enterprise Park 

to take part in the second race of the season.  We were even joined by one of our retired 

Goblins, Harry, who was at St Faith’s on work experience. 

The weather was dry but windy so warm tops were the order of the day.  The sun eventually 

broke through in the afternoon which meant we needed to cool the Goblins down with a 

welcoming ice cream. 

The Goblins had an amazing day. The results were a just reward for their excellent 

teamwork, can do attitude and a general spirit of good humour and positivity. 

Special driving mentions must go to Harper who fought valiantly through 3 heats to finish 3rd 

overall in the Sprint Race, Ben was cruelly denied a first place in his heat when it was rerun 

due to a course redesign and Emily skilfully drove her car into the semi-finals. 

Congratulations to all the Goblins.  The Year 5s have picked up the gauntlet and I look 

forward to them leading the teams next year.  Many thanks to Mrs Price, Mr Brent, Mr 

Hasell and Harry C-R for their unfailing good humour and support.  Thank you also to the 

parents who joined us, especially Dr Gilley who marshalled at the event. 

We look forward to our final outing on Sunday 8th July  at the Top Gear test track. The Stig 

may have met his match! 

 

Mrs Oxborough 

 


